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What We Are Learning! 

We had a wonderful time with our kindergarten 

friends during our Friendsgiving Celebration. 

The littles looked so cute! They loved hanging 

out with the big kiddos and rotating in and out 

of both classrooms doing fun activities and 

sharing a special meal together. We also 

enjoyed our pajama day with our preschool 

friends complete with a movie, popcorn, and 

pizza party. We worked on the letter O with 

our HWT Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk 

boards, and paint dobbers. We made fun 

placemats, wrote in our journals, painted a cute 

turkey, and colored by number. In Religion we 

talked about our special talents God has given 

us and how we can help others. We continue 

remembering all the things we are thankful for. 

In Art Class they made glittery stars.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov. 20-24 – Fall/Thanksgiving  Break                     

Dec. 13 – Christmas Program                            

Dec. 15 – Movie Night in the gym 6:00 pm                            

Dec. 20 – 1:00 pm dismissal *                           

Dec. 20 – Christmas Holiday begins *               

Jan.   4 – Classes resume for students  

 

*Notice change of date for Christmas Break 

     

Show and Tell will be Wed, November 29th.  

 

The week we return we will be working on 

the letter Q. 

 

The week of November 27th snacks: 

Monday – Lyla                                     

Tuesday – Oliver                                      

Wednesday – Silas                                             

Thursday – Ty  

 Friday – Mrs. Steckler  

 

 

 
 

Notes 

 WOW! Thank you SMS for buying and selling Dairy Dee ice cream! You helped Student Council sell 

408 pints of ice cream and 150 ice cream sandwiches. Students and families can pick up their ice 

cream on November 29th at the back parking lot from 3-4 pm. This is the only time ice cream will 

be available for pick up.  

Save the date:  Our Christmas Party will be on the morning of Wednesday, December 20th.  

Happy Thanksgiving to you and your family! 
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